
Retraction notice
The publisher of the Journal of Financial Regulation and Compliance wishes to retract the
article by Mete Feridun (2023), “Calibration issues under the EU capital regime for
investment firms”, published in the Journal of Financial Regulation and Compliance, Vol. 31
No. 4, pp. 483-502, https://doi.org/10.1108/JFRC-12-2022-0146. It has come to our attention
that generative AI was used in the creation of the literature review in breach of Emerald’s
policy on authorship and that a significant number of the papers referenced do not exist.
The publisher of the journal sincerely apologizes to the readers.

The retracted article is available at: https://doi.org/10.1108/JFRC-12-2022-0146.

JFRC
32,2

290

Journal of Financial Regulation
and Compliance
Vol. 32 No. 2, 2024
p. 290
© Emerald PublishingLimited
1358-1988
DOI 10.1108/JFRC-01-2024-0005

https://doi.org/10.1108/JFRC-12-2022-0146
https://doi.org/10.1108/JFRC-12-2022-0146
http://dx.doi.org/10.1108/JFRC-01-2024-0005

